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We are Ontario’s Doctors.
And we put patients first.

WE BELIEVE
EVERYONE
IN ONTARIO
DESERVES
THE BEST
HEALTH CARE.
How will the Ontario government’s cuts
to health care affect you and your family?

· Longer wait times

· Reduced access to quality care

· A health care system that doesn’t work
for Ontario’s patients

TELL THE GOVERNMENT TO
STOP PUTTING THEIR POLITICS
AHEAD OF YOUR CARE.

Take action at OntariosDoctors.com


